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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Comic Relief 

Thanks to everyone who contributed to the Comic Relief fund raising last Friday. It was great to see so 

many children taking part. 

 

Oxford Cambridge Rowing 

We are always trying to promote the benefits of physical exercise with the children and nationally there 

is a need to push engagement with girls, especially in the teenage years. The annual boat race is coming up 

on 30 March and we would like you to support the ladies’ team as well as the men’s. The president of the 

ladies’ team, Ella Therese Sadler is going to come into school to talk to the children within the next term 

so it would be great if they had already seen her in action. Here is a link to learn more about her. 

https://www.theboatrace.org/athletes/ella-therese-stadler 

 

Girls Under 11s Football Team 

As I am writing this letter, the girls are on their way to Wolverhampton to represent Oxford United in a 

regional Football Tournament, having been the winners in the Oxfordshire competition. I am sure you will 

wish them lots of luck! 

 

Holi 

On Monday Hindus all around the world will be celebrating Holi. This celebration is the Festival of Colours, 

Love and Spring. We hope that all of the families in our school community who are Hindus have a lovely 

celebration. 

 

Windmills Got Talent 

A group of children in Year 6 are organising our annual Windmill’s Got Talent competition. This will take 

place on Thursday 28 March and it is only for the children to watch.  

 

Year 4 Performance 

Year 4 performances to parents are Monday 25th March at 2:00pm (gates open at 1:50pm) and Wednesday 

27th March evening at 6:00pm (children expected back to school at 5:30pm please) 

 

2:30pm finish on Thursday 28th March 

School will finish at 2:30pm on Thursday 28th March for the end of Term 4. We re-open for Term 5 on 

Tuesday 16th April.  

  

https://www.theboatrace.org/athletes/ella-therese-stadler


 

 

Key Dates 

 

 

25 March Year 4 Performance 2.00pm 

27 March Year 4 Performance 6pm 

28 March House Cross Country 

28 March End of Term 4 – 2.30pm finish 

15 April INSET Day- school closed to pupils 

16 April First day of Term 5 

19 April Kilvrough Parents meeting 2.30pm 

24 April Vision Screening - Reception 

2 May Year 2 & 4 Cake Sale 

6 May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

7 May Class Photos 

7 May Year 5 Assembly – 2.30pm 

8 May Year 5 Assembly – 6.00pm 

10 May Quiz (no curry) night 

13 – 16 May  Year 6 SATs 

13 – 16 May Year 5 Dorset Trip 

16 May Year 3 Performance – 2.00pm 

20 May Windmill Bake Off 

22 May Open Morning 8.30am – 9.10pm 

23 May Year 6 Enterprise Day 

24 May End of Term 5 

 

Pastoral Coffee Morning 

Our next Pastoral coffee morning take place on Friday 26th April,  8.45am - 10.00am in the after - school 

club room.  This is an opportunity to meet and chat with other Windmill parents and carers. Mrs Aspden 

and Ms Painter will be present on this occasion.  Please email spainter@windmill.oxon.sch.uk if you would 

like to come. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Physical Challenge - April 

Children will come home with a sponsorship form and instructions before the Easter break. It’s really very 

easy: 

1. child/ren set themselves a physical challenge to be completed at some point in April 

2. ask friends, family and neighbours to sponsor them 

3. attempt/complete the challenge 

4. collect the money raised and pop it in the PTA bank account before the end of April.  

 

Bish, bash, bosh - lots of money raised to be spent on resources, books, trips, equipment and 

improvements in the school that all the children will benefit from! Let’s get physical!  

 

Girls' Football 

Good luck to our girls who are travelling to the training ground of Premier League club Wolverhampton 

Wanderers this Friday to represent Oxford United against other teams from all over the country in a 

National Finals competition. They have also qualified for the Open 7s finals at Oxford Academy on 

Monday. We are sure they will do us proud and enjoy the experiences. 

 

  



 

***Lost Property – Last chance to claim unnamed lost property *** 

Photos taken on Thursday 21st of March of unnamed items in lost property (glasses, coats, shoes, hats, PE 

kits, water bottles etc.) can be viewed here: 

https://share.icloud.com/photos/0dezq1OZ6WcOcof35NZB3DvlQ 

 

Please come and claim your items between 8:30am-8.45am and 3:05pm-3:30pm or email 

coliveira@windmill.oxon.sch.uk . We regret we can’t accommodate parents at other times during the 

school day. 

 

Items of clothing and PE kits left next Thursday (28th March) will be donated to charity. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Lynn Knapp 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

https://share.icloud.com/photos/0dezq1OZ6WcOcof35NZB3DvlQ
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